From: <cdcoale@gmail.com>

To: <bos@co.mendocino.ca.us>
Date: © 17222017 11:32 AM
Subject: Inquiry from BOS Contact page

Dear Members of the Board of Supervisors,
Unfortunately | am unable to attend the Board Workshop on January 27th. Please accept this email in lieu of my direct participation.

1 suggest that you extend the acceptable zoning for cannabis processing, manufacturing of medications, and plant nurseries.
Specifically, it would be to add agricultural processing zoning to the existing industrial zoning categories.

This would seem to be an appropriate and expeditious move for, after all, cannabis is an agricultural product. Available facilities,
such as wineries, that have previously cleared zoning requirements for agricultural processing would make excellent locations for
cannabis processing, making medicinals without use of noxious, volatile solvents, and germinating, growing and selling small plants.

Perhaps you would wish to limit the size of approved operations. Perhaps there are other ancillary activities that would be
well-served if included under agricultural processing zoning.

lwould be interested in participating in such discussions.
Best regards with your workshop on Thursday.

Cynthia Coale
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